

CITY OF BAKER SCHOOL SYSTEM

"Empowering Excellence"

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT Alisa Sibley, Purchasing Specialist

October 02, 2024

Re: Notice of Cancellation Food Service Management Company (FSMC) Letter

Dear Bidder,

We regret to inform you the City of Baker School System, Mr. James Stroder, Superintendent has decided to cancel the request for proposals for a Food Service Management Company (FSMC) at this time.

Nevertheless, the City of Baker School System would like to express our sincere appreciation for your effort and time spent in participating in the RFP.

Although we are unable to move forward with the request at this time, we encourage you to keep a lookout for future opportunities with our organization. Our school district is constantly evolving and there maybe be other opportunities in which your expertise and skills will be needed. We value your commitment and would be delighted to have the opportunity to work together in the future.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or if there is anything else we can assist you with. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Alisa Sibley
Purchasing Specialist
(225) 774-5795
Email: asibley@bakerschools.org

Enclosure

Cc: James Stroder, Superintendent City of Baker School System